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Dear Prof. Javier Martín Chivelet, Editor-in –Chief of Journal of Iberian Geology,
Sent for your consideration is the revised version of the manuscript PHREATOMAGMATIC ACTIVITY AND ASSOCIATED HYDROTHERMAL PROCESSES IN THE LAMPROITIC VOLCANO OF CANCARIX (SOUTHEAEST SPAIN). 
This is notably improved version that includes most of the comments and changes proposed by the reviewers. They are detailed in a reply letter and they can be checked in a changes marked version of the text. The order of figures has been updated according to changes in the text.
Waiting for your news 

Sincerely yours,

Matías Reolid

Departamento de Geología
Universidad de Jaén
Campus Las Lagunillas sn

23071 Jaén, Spain

E-mail: mreolid@ujaen.es
